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ACCEPTABLE CONDUCT ON SCHOOL GROUNDS 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It is with regret that I write to ask you to be mindful of the expected conduct on school 

grounds.  

Over the past three days I have had cause to speak to several parents to remind them of our 

school zero policy on using bad language, causing ill feeling and intimidating behaviour. This 

includes making reference to or photographing our school events, school children and 

parents, and school staff on social media sites such as Facebook, Instagram and Snapchat. 

 

The following behaviour will result in adults being banned from school grounds, 

involvement from Nottinghamshire County Council Legal Services department and, if 

necessary, a visit to the family home by the police if they have found it necessary to view 

our school CCTV: 

 

 Swearing or using bad language 

 Intimidating behaviour 

 Violence or the threat of violence to another parent, carer or staff member 

 Inappropriate use of Facebook, Instagram, Snapchat or similar which involves our 

school children or their families. 

 

This policy is one which is adopted by all schools in Nottinghamshire and will be enforced at 

Healdswood. 

 

Please be a role model for all the children at school and behave as you would wish your 

children to behave. 

 

 

Thank you for your support in helping our children to achieve, 

 

 

 

Lucy Peet 

Headteacher  
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